A
<

€ »
TrRE com®

Photographs and Images Policy 2024
Date of Policy: 27th October 2024
Policy Responsibility: Sam Gibbs (Principal)
Updated or reviewed: Annually



PHOTOGRAPHS AND IMAGES POLICY

Performance, by its nature, is visual and often requires photographs or images of young people to illustrate
its work. It is essential therefore, that such images are controlled, and here follows the policy adopted by
Performers Theatre Company.

When parents sign their child up via ClassManager (our registration and invoice system), they can choose to
give permission for photographs to be taken and used on any Performers’ publications. This decision can be

changed at a later date.

The photographer will be informed that the images he or she creates can only be used with the approval of
Performers.

Performers does not allow members of the audience or parents to photograph or video any event, unless
prior permission has been given. In which case, clear guidelines are given, for example: only photographing
their child, if uploading to social media ensuring no other children’s face can be identified. This is to protect
all children in our care.

Performers will authorise photography or video for promotional or archive purposes.

Copyright of photographs taken on behalf of Performers remains the property of Performers.

www.performerstheatrecompany.com



